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Policy 

•	 Users are required (by policy) to manually set their computers to go into a 

password protected mode after 10-20 minutes of inactivity. 

•	 Any new or redeployed computer will have a 15 minute password protected 

screen saver set as the default. 

•	 IT will continue to work on resolving the issues that are tied to requiring the 

password protected screen saver at the network level. Once an adequate solution 

is found, IT will implement it at that time. 




